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Our School Uniform 
 
At Stannington First School we believe that a school uniform is important: 
 

• It contributes to a sense of belonging 

• It fosters a sense of pride 

• It gives a common identity 

 
We ask that all children wear our school uniform and we encourage them to maintain a good standard of 
clean and tidy dress for school. Our school colours are royal blue, grey and white.  
All items of clothing must be clearly named. 
 
Our school uniform is as follows: 
 

 Royal blue sweatshirt or sweatshirt cardigan; ideally with the school logo. 

 White shirt or polo shirt. 

 Grey skirt, pinafore, trousers or shorts 

 Tartan skirt, pinafore or kilt (optional) 

 White, grey or black socks or tights. 

 Sensible, flat black shoes or boots. (No open toed sandals) 

 Blue and white summer dress (optional) 

 Blue School Book Bag 

 Long hair, past shoulder length, should be tied back (boys and girls) 

 

We also ask that parents can provide a painting shirt or apron for arts and crafts. An old, adult sized 

shirt or t-shirt is perfect for this. 

For safety reasons we ask that no jewellery is worn in school.  If you have your child’s ears 
pierced please make sure that it is at the start of the summer holidays so that there is no 
necessity for earrings to be worn at school. 
 
PE Kit 
For health and safety reasons it is important that children are properly dressed for any physical activity. 
Our uniform for PE is as follows: 

 Blue/black shorts 

 White t-shirt. 

 Navy blue school hoodie 

 Black pumps/plimsolls 

 Trainers for outdoor lessons 

 Black/blue track suit bottoms may be worn outside in winter. 

 
Watches need to be removed for P.E. 

 
PE kits should be kept in school and returned home for washing at weekends and holidays. 
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Swimming (Years 3 and 4 only) 

 One piece swimming costume or swimming trunks that finish above the knee (not bikinis, tankinis 
or Bermuda shorts) 

 Swimming hat (compulsory for girls and boys) 

 Goggles 
 
Forest School 
To ensure that your child is safe, enjoys and gets the most out of Forest School lessons, it is important 
that they have appropriate clothing: 
 

 Waterproof jacket and over trousers to be in school at all times 

 Waterproof boots to be in school at all times 

 Hat – all year round 

 Extra layers in colder weather 

 Gloves and scarf in cold weather 

 

This kit should be returned home for washing at weekends and holidays. 

 

Our school uniform can be ordered online at https://www.totstoteams.com/ 

It can be delivered to school free of charge, or to your home for a small additional charge. 
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